
Chattanooga Central High School 

Alumni Association 

Meeting Minutes 

April 11, 2024 

The April Chattanooga Central High Alumni Association meeting was held on April 11, 2024, 
in the library and via Zoom. John Crawford called the meeting to order. There were no new 
attendees. 

Acceptance of Minutes 

  

John Crawford motioned to accept the March minutes, and Naomi seconded. Motion 
passed. 

Treasurer’s Report 
  

John gave the treasurer’s report. We had $65 in expenditures. We now have a total balance of 
$22,457.16. Barney motioned to accept the treasurer’s report, and Dave seconded the motion. 
The motion passed. 

Principal’s Report 

Central’s current enrollment stands at 665. We are currently working with approximately 180 
seniors in the class of 2024. 

Staffing Model budget for the 24-25 school year is complete. 3 open positions currently 
interviewing. 

Head boys’ basketball coach, Coach Davis, is moving at the end of the school year. He has 
completed five successful years at Central and will be missed. 

Currently preparing schedules for EOC testing and final exams. 

April 13 Prom @ The Car Barn 7-10 pm 

April 14 Service Day at Bayside Baptist 

May 9 Senior Day 9:30 a.m. and Class Night 6:30 pm 

May 14 Graduation Practice 



May 17 Graduation @ McKenzie Arena 7:00 pm 

May 22 Last Day of School for students 

Student Officer’s Report 

There was no student officer’s report. 

Old Business 

Barney discussed the golf tournament. Barney suggested to hold out on handing brochures.   

Distinguished Alumni Hall of Fame (DAHOF). All four nominees have been notified. They will 
speak at Class Night. Barney and John are working on the award presentation. 

Alumni Tailgate. Jared discussed the 1st Annual Alumni Tailgate again. Jared will start a plan to 
work on planning the event. 

Sports Hall of Fame. John wants to start planning the ceremony but is worried about the time of 
the ceremony and the time of the football game. We will follow up on this next meeting. 

New Business 

John Crawford motioned to get the wrestler who qualified for state a jacket. The group decided 
to hold off until we get information on the student and his sizes. 

The softball team is requesting funds for a new softball net. We are waiting for more information 
before voting on this matter. 

Miscellaneous 

Mrs. Latham reported on the Bayside Baptist Church service day. 

Due to Class Night, the group decided to move the Alumni Meeting to May 16 at 6 PM. 

Mrs. Latham made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Dave seconded the motion. Meeting 
adjourned. 

  

Jared C. Eddy ‘17 

Secretary  

 

 



List of Attendees 
Naomi Hay 

Lucy Bottorff  

John Crawford  

Jared Eddy  

Mr. I  

Katheron Latham  

Dave Sharp 

Barney Ottinger  

Judy Phillips  

Connie Perrin 


